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I am writing to express my support for the proposal to allow off-road vehicles (ORVs) 

to be driven on certain public roads. As a strong advocate for recreational freedom, 

outdoor activities, and the mobility needs of rural and remote communities, I believe 

that permitting off-road vehicles on the road would offer several significant benefits. 

 

I understand the importance of ensuring that public safety, environmental concerns, 

and road integrity are maintained. I strongly believe that with proper regulation and 

the implementation of safety standards (such as appropriate vehicle modifications, 

rider training, and designated routes), the integration of off-road vehicles on the roads 

can be done safely and responsibly. 

 

I urge you to consider this proposal and work toward creating a feasible plan that 

would allow off-road vehicles to coexist with other road users, enhancing mobility, 

recreation, and the well-being of individuals across our communities. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your positive 

consideration of this proposal and am happy to discuss this further if needed. 


